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2025 SUMMER UPGRADING PROGRAM FOR MATHEMATICS TEACHERS
OF THE MATHEMATICAL SOCIETY OF THE PHILIPPINES

The Mathematical Society of the Philippines will conduct the 2025 Summer

Upgrading Program for Mathematics Teachers (SUPMaT 2025) in Zamboanga City
on June 2-4, 2025.

The workshop aims to help senior high school and college mathematics
teachers, particularly from Region IX, by enhancing their mathematical knowledge
and skills while keeping them updated on effective teaching methodologies.

All high school teachers from both public and private schools are encouraged
to participate in the SUPMaT 2025.

For more information, please contact

Manuel Joseph C. Loquias Dr. math.

Treasurer

MSP National Board and Co-Chair SUPMaT 2025
Email Address: mjcloquias@math.upd.edu.ph

Paulino T. Acebes Jr. PhD

President

MSP Region IX and Co-Chair SUPMaT 2025
Email Address: acebespaut@adzu.edu.ph

MCDK MPC, DA SUPMaT 2025 of MSP

0090 - April 2, 2025




